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PSA Pretoria Annual Intersectoral Members’ Meeting: 

Tickets sold out! 
 

The PSA is thrilled to announce that tickets for the upcoming Intersectoral Members’ Meeting, 

scheduled for 6 December 2024, have been sold out! Sincere appreciation is extended to members for 

the enthusiastic response and eagerness to be a part of this special annual event. The overwhelming 

support highlights the strong sense of community and dedication in the Union. 

 

Owing to occupational health and safety regulations, the venue is limited in capacity, and unfortunately, 

no additional attendees can be accommodated at this time. The PSA understands that some members 

may be disappointed, and sincerely apologises for any inconvenience this may cause. Rest assured, the 

PSA will explore alternative ways to accommodate more members in future to ensure that all interested 

members have an opportunity to participate in similar events. 

 

Please also note that any member who purchased a ticket but is unable to attend the event on the 

day will forfeit any goodies or giveaways distributed at the event. This policy is in place to prevent any 

negative impact on event logistics.  

 

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support. The PSA looks forward to sharing a successful and 

memorable Intersectoral Meeting with members! 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GAUTENG (PRETORIA AREA) 

30-10-2024 

 
 


